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24 June 2020 

PRODUCT LIMITS IN COLES VICTORIA SUPERMARKETS  
 

Coles is implementing a number of temporary measures to improve the availability of key food and 

grocery items in our Victorian supermarkets and to help our customers shop safely. 

At all of our Victorian supermarkets, Coles team members are now greeting customers at the 

entrance to remind them to use the sanitising station, which includes hand sanitiser and disinfectant 

wipes for trolleys, before they enter. 

Coles Group CEO Steven Cain said the health and safety of customers and team members remains 

Coles’ top priority. 

“Following discussion with the Federal and Victorian governments as well as other retailers, Coles is 

implementing temporary purchase limits for our Victorian supermarkets to help us manage demand 

for key staple items,” he said. 

“We ask that customers continue to shop normally so that everyone can have access to the food 

and groceries they need.” 

The following purchase limits are now in place at all Coles supermarkets in Victoria, as well as 

Lavington, Albury and Deniliquin in NSW*: 
 

Toilet paper  1 Pasta  2 

Hand sanitiser  2 Mince  2 

Paper towel  1 UHT milk  2 

Flour 2 Eggs  2 

Sugar  2 Rice 2 

 

Mr Cain said Coles team members were working hard to provide a safe shopping environment and 

keep shelves stocked for customers. 

“We ask that customers continue to treat our team with respect and understanding and follow any 

requests or signs in store to keep a safe distance,” he said. 

 

* Coles supermarkets in Lavington, Albury and Deniliquin NSW are replenished from our Victorian distribution centres. 
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For further information, please contact Coles Media Line (03) 9829 5250 or 

media.relations@coles.com.au 
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